
 

 

 

 “Provident Fund Scheme for Workers in the Public Services” - 

Videos about quarterly performance of the fund  

The "Videos about quarterly performance of the fund" for the third quarter 

of 2019 have been uploaded to the website of the Pension Fund. Members 

are welcome to browse it through “Switching Information Desk” or “My 

Online Account”. 

 

      

https://www.fp.gov.mo/Member/em_drp_index.aspx?id=ememberlogon
https://www.fp.gov.mo/member/em_drp_switch_fund_video.aspx?noredirect
https://www.fp.gov.mo/Member/em_drp_index.aspx?id=ememberlogon

